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J. F. Stohr, Senior Radiation Specialist
Directorate of Regulatory Operations, Region I

4 STATt]S REFORT ON OC-1

OC has not reported any analytical data officially. Most of ry in-
formation has been obtained informally while visiting the site.
These results indicate considerable improvement is needed. The
main problems with their program in effluent anclysis are as follows:

1. The people assigned to this program are pressed with other matters
cnd have not been abic to devote a sufficient amount of time to
perfect their cualytical techniques. This appears to be a matter
of management setting certain priorities ahead of this program.

2. The physical location of their chemical and counting inbs is
c1carly undesirabic. The presence of a high back round andF

- possible contamination vill not allou them to perform these
analyses with the re iuired accuracy.

3. Thair off-site camples are performed by Teledyne, Incorporated.
Compared with the State of New Jersey results on clams, Teledyne's
Sr-90 and Cs-137 results are high and their Co-8o resul.ts are
low. OC-1 management should insist that Teledyne make improve-
ments and/or recolibrate as necessary.

R. J. Everett
Radiation Specialist
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